
Dear County Supervisors,  

As a resident of your district, I’m writing to express my support for the recommendation to audit 
the Mendocino County Sheriff’s Office and other related Public Protection budget areas. I 
believe that an audit will help the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors make more informed 
spending and budgeting decisions. 

Sincerely, 

Olivia Ford 

 


